
I support any and all moves to remove discrimination from Australian law. 
 
I also feel the government should no longer provide any funding for 
initiatives of a religious based organisation. They are not fully 
inclusive and are not worthy of any tax payers money. 
 
Religious based organisation should not be able to be exempt from 
equal opportunity law. They are in Australia and should follow the 
same rules as any other business, which is all they are. 
 
 
 
Jai Wright 

 


